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The Halbert Centre for Canadian Studies, The Israel Association for Canadian Studies and The Canadian Friends of the Hebrew University
are pleased to announce the 
Arie Shachar Post-Doctoral Fellowship in Canadian Studies for 2011/2012
The Arie Shachar Post-Doctoral Fellowship is open to post doctoral researchers and doctoral candidates of the Hebrew University of Jerusalem who will complete their Ph.D. by August 31st, 2011. This fellowship is intended for post doctoral research projects with significant Canadian content, to be carried out at a recognized institution of higher education in Canada. 
Further information about the fellowship and application forms can be found on the Canadian Studies website - http://canadianstudies.huji.ac.il under "Grants and Scholarships" of the Halbert Centre for Canadian Studies. 

Please note that applicants must submit their application by e-mail to the Halbert Centre for Canadian Studies no later than January 31st, 2011 in order to be considered for the 2011-2012 fellowship.  
For further information about the fellowship, please contact the Halbert Centre secretariat by e-mail at: mscanada@mscc.huji.ac.il or by telephone at: 02-588-1344. 
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